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Naming and numbering proposal for new development on the site formerly occupied 
by the Classic Cinema, Harold’s Cross Road, Dublin 6W: Baile an Leamháin/ Elm Ville 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Baile an Leamháin/ Elm Ville 

 
A request has been made to name and number a mixed development of retail, offices and 91 
dwelling units in three blocks, A, B and C on Harold’s Cross Road, Dublin 6W. 
 
The developer has proposed the name “Elm Ville” as it is on the site of a row of four houses 
called Elm Ville. 
 

The development is indicated on the Map Index No. SM 2020 0324.-.   
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate and accordingly the following 
naming and numbering scheme is recommended for approval. 
 

Block A Block B Block C 

Ground AO- 1, AO-2 Ground B0-1 B0-7 
 

Ground C0-1 to C0-8 
 

First A1-1 – A1-5 First B1-1 to B1-7 First C1-1 to C1-8 

Second A2-1 to A2-7 Second B2-1 to B2-7 Second C2-1 to C2-2 

Third A3=1 to A3-7 Third B3-1 to B3-7 Third C3-1 to C3-7 

Fourth A4-1 to A4-6 Fourth B4-1 to B4-4 Fourth C4-1 to C4-2 

 
 
 
Mary Taylor  
Executive Manager, South City 
 


